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THE HEXAPOD HERALD

Volume 1

MARCH 23, 1990

Number 6

MISCELLANEOUS

THE HEXAPOD HERALD was submitted
by Tom Weissling for the newsletter’s
name. Thirteen people submitted twenty-
six different names to the contest. Forty
people took part in the voting process.

Happy Birthday to:
Brett Ratcliffe March 18

~ Cliff Walstrom 19
Mike Barnhart 28
Z B Mayo 29
Jack Campbell 30
Gary Hein April 06
Wayne Kramer 06
Brian Vlach 08

Dr. Fred Baxendale participated in the
7th Annual Turfgrass Insect Research
Workshop heia on March 12-13, 1550 in
Newport, Rl. At the meeting, Fred
presented an overview of his work on
buffalograss insects and provided an
update on the buffalograss mealybug.
He also discussed the Japanese beetle
situation in Nebraska.

We wish to extend sympathy to Pat

Mattran and her family. Her brother-in-
law passed away earlier this week.

CALENDAR OF UPCOMING
EVENTS

Friday, March 23
Dr. Barbara Spike.
Title: The Influence of Agronomic
and Environmental Factors on the
Growth of Corn Injured by Western
Corn Rootworm.
3:00 p.m. East Campus Union

Sunday, March 25

A program entitled, “"Butterflies,
Butterflies, Butterflies", will be
presented during the State Museum’s
Sunday afternoon with a scientist
program from 2-4 p.m. in Morrill Hall.
Dr. Brett Ratcliffe and Mary Liz
Jameson (Museum) and Steve
Spomer will be discussing butterfly
biology, rearing techniques,
establishing a butterfly garden for the
home, and displaying many tropical
and local butterflies. The event is free
and you can come anytime during the
two hours of activity.

Friday, April 6
Mike Catangui, Graduate Student
Title: Immune Response of

nMosquitoes to Filaria Worms

3:00 p.m. East Campus Union
GRANTS
Dr. Shripat Kamble ... Pesticide Impact
Assessment ... $48,392. (Dept. of
Agriculture-CES)
PUBLICATIONS

New or revised publications:

Horse Insect Control by Dr. Jack
Campbell. (NebGuide)

"The highest reward for a person’s toil is
not what they get for it, but what they

become by it."
John Ruskin



EF%RTH CENTRAL BRANCH
AMERICA
NOTABLE EVENTS:

Congratulations to the Linnaean Team
(Bob Davis, Wes Watson, Tom
Weissling, Krista Golden, Mike
Catangui, and Jim Cawthra) and their
coach, Dr. Bob Wright, for winning 2nd
place at the NCB-ESA. The team will
receive $500. to assist in defraying their
expenses to the National ESA meeting in
New Orleans in December, 1830. :

Congratulations to Barry Pawson and
Xiaolong Zhu for winning 1st and 2nd
place respectively in the student paper
awards at the NCB-ESA.

Dr. George Manglitz was presented with
the C.V. Riley award. :

The following members of the
Entomology Department presented
papers at the meeting:

Fred Baxendale
Dave Boxler
Mike Catangui
Steve Danielson
Bob Davis
Elaine Douskey
Larry Godfrey
Krista Golden
Gary Hein

Keith Jarvi
Shripat Kamble
Ron Seymour
Tom Weissling
Bob Wright
Xiaolong Zhu

‘There’s no thrill in easy sailing
when the skies are clear and blue,
there’s no joy in merely doing things
which any one can do. ~

But there is some satisfaction
that is mighty sweet to take,
when you reach a destination that
you thought you’d never make."

Spirella

Answers to the March 9 crossword
puzzle:

ENTOMOLOGISTS
NAIR CAM SORT
SINN TEE OBIA
UA ABOLISH PR
EDITS TELES

T.EA ALE
EPI AEF
OROAR NEPAL
LONGE ALARY
IP OOSPERM LT
THOU OER EMIR
HEST HAG RASA
STSIGOLOISYHP

Howon

“Oh myl...What a cute little maggotl”
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